
SAHA	RESIDENTS	
	
	
Under	direction	of	the	Board	of	Directors	this	notice	is	being	sent	to	all	members	
of	the	SAHA	Community.	
	
This	has	been	an	extremely	hard	winter.		Between	the	huge	amount	of	rain,	cold	
temperatures,	and	high	winds	our	vegetation	has	grown	past	the	desired	limits	or	
have	broken	and	are	lying	by	the	road	sides.		These	conditions	may	hinder	drivers	
to	safely	navigate	our	roads.	
	
We	are	requesting	residents	to	clear/cleanup	their	property	adjacent	to	all	
roadsides	as	per	SAHA	requirements	described	in	the	attachment	to	this	e-mail	or	
found	on	the	Road	Committee	webpage	of	the	SAHA	website.		The	deadline	for	
this	clearing	/	cleanup	effort	is	Sunday,	July	30,	2017.		If	the	timing	of	this	
deadline	creates	a	hardship	please	contact	the	Roads	Committee.	
	
On	Monday,	July	31,	2017	the	neighborhood	will	be	surveyed	to	ensure	all	lots	are	
in	compliance.	
	
Owners	of	any	lot	deemed	not	in	compliance	will	receive	a	written	notice	and	be	
given	two	(2)	weeks	to	meet	roadside	vegetation	requirements.		If	not	met,	the	
Boards	of	Directors	will	be	notified	and	the	cleanup	will	be	performed	by	a	
professional	landscaping/tree	trimming	service	and	the	lot	owner	will	be	charged	
as	has	been	done	in	the	past.	
	
We	regret	the	need	to	take	this	hard	stand.	However,	we	feel	it	is	necessary	for	
the	safety	of	all	the	residents.	
	
We	appreciate	your	cooperation.	
	
The	SAHA	Road	Committee	

	


